
Launch	&	Haul	Volunteer	Opportunity	
	

Launch	&	Haul	Assistant	
	

	
Hello	TBYC	Members,		
	
As	we	get	ready	for	launch	this	spring	once	again	we	are	looking	for	volunteers	to	
assist	with	the	travel	lift.		Last	year	a	small	group	of	members	put	in	a	lot	of	time	and	
effort,	and	the	feedback	from	membership	was	very	appreciative.		This	year	the	goal	
is	to	get	even	more	members	involved,	gain	experience	with	the	lifting	process,	and	
be	part	of	the	volunteer	effort	that	makes	such	a	big	difference	to	the	operation	of	
our	club.	
	
A	Lift	Assistant	Sign	Up	will	be	created	on	the	TBYC	Website	and	those	interested	in	
participating	will	need	to	use	this	to	schedule	their	involvement.		There	will	be	one	
spot	available	per	lift	day.		The	Assistant	will	be	expected	to	arrive	15	minutes	early	
to	help	with	various	duties,	such	as	removing	sling	covers	and	lift	inspection.			
	
Safety	is	the	number	one	priority	during	all	lift	operations	and	the	Assistant	will	
follow	direction	from	the	Operator	at	all	times.	
	
Compensation	will	be	as	follows:	
	
-	Each	lift	assist,	up	to	10	lifts,	will	be	credited	with	1	Full	Volunteer	Hour.					
	
-	All	additional	lift	assists,	or	assists	by	members	without	a	volunteer	obligation,	will	
be	paid	at	$10	per	lift	and	credited	to	the	member’s	account,	or	paid	out	by	cheque	
at	request	of	the	member.	
	
-	All	members	are	welcome	to	participate,	but	must	be	16	years	or	older	and	be	Full,	
Co-Owner,	Associate,	Social,	or	Racing	Members	in	good	standing	with	the	Club.			
	
The	number	of	lifts	performed	each	day	varies	according	to	how	many	boaters	have	
scheduled	a	lift,	so	the	length	of	day	will	also	vary.		If	you	are	not	able	to	stay	the	
whole	time	that	is	fine,	all	help	is	welcome.		Typically	the	busiest	days	are	early	and	
late	season	so	if	you	are	interested	in	fulfilling	all	of	your	hours	in	one	go,	then	one	
or	two	days	can	achieve	this.	
	
Look	for	the	Sign	Up	on	the	Member	side	of	the	website	in	the	next	few	weeks.		
	
Daniel	Dimond	
Launch	&	Haul	Director	


